The Salvation Army estimates that for every slavery
survivor able to receive support in the UK, at least
thirteen more remain trapped here in exploitation.

Ahead of Anti-Slavery Day on October 18th, we need
your help to identify survivors still trapped iIn
slavery.

Scan the QR code to find out more or visit
Salvationarmy.org.uk/modern-slavery




